
NEOkla Club Meeting   November 14, 2023 
 
Board members present were Jeff Maize – RE, Jason Baney – Treasurer, Betty Martin 
– Secretary, James Stowers, George Walker, and Wes Wood.  The minutes of the 
October meeting and the treasurer’s report were approved. 
 
Autocross Report: There were 45 entries on Saturday and 54 on Sunday at the last 
event, which was the final event of this season. 
 
Road Racing Report: MIDIV will no longer offer preferred numbers for drivers. The 
number of drivers buying MIDIV numbers has fallen drastically since the national office 
began offering Majors preferred numbers which take precedence over divisional 
numbers. 
 
Rally Cross: There is an event next weekend, and there may be an event in December.  
There is also a possibility of a national challenge event next spring. 
 
Road Rally: Mike Halley has stepped back from Road Rally activities for a while. 
 
Election of Officers: The 2024 officers elected are RE – Jeff Maize, Asst RE – James 
Stowers, Treasurer – Jason Baney, Secretary – Betty Martin, Board Members – 
Amanda Maize and Wes Wood.  Mike Tritt and George Walker will serve their second 
year of their two year terms, and Neil Cox will fill the Past RE Board position. 
 
New Business: 
Jeff Maize presented possible dates for the annual awards dinner.  Following 
discussion, January 27 was selected as the date for the event to be held at Burnco.  
This will also take the place of the February Club Meeting. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin 
 
 
 


